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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
 
 
 
 
Pursuant to Section 367.081(4)(a), Florida Statutes, water and wastewater utilities are permitted 
to adjust the rates and charges to its customers without those customers bearing the additional 
expense of a public hearing. These adjustments in rates would depend on increases or decreases 
in noncontrollable expenses subject to inflationary pressures such as chemicals, and other 
general operation and maintenance costs. 
 
On April 1, 2024, Bocilla Utilities, Inc. filed its notice of intention with the Florida Public Service 
Commission to increase water and wastewater rates in Charlotte County pursuant to this Statute.  
The filing is subject to review by the Commission Staff for accuracy and completeness. Water 
rates will increase by approximately 1.93% and wastewater rates by (n/a) %. These rates should 
be reflected for service rendered on or after June 1, 2024.  
 
If you should have any questions, please contact our office at (941) 769-0561 or email 
office@bocillautilities.com.  
 
 

Be sure to have your account number handy for quick reference. 
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